
 

 

BEAUMONT-CHERRY VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing, as required by law, will be held by the 
Board of Directors of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District, to receive a report on:  

STATUS OF EMPLOYEE VACANCIES AND RECRUITMENT AND 
RETENTION EFFORTS AS REQUIRED BY ASSEMBLY BILL 2561 
(GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 3502.3)  

 

This Public Hearing is scheduled to be heard by the Board on Wednesday, October 29, 
2025, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, at the BCVWD Board 
Room at the Administrative Office, 560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223.  

 

Any person may attend and be heard on this matter. For further information, see the Board 
of Directors meeting Agenda, to be posted on or before October 26, 2025: 

https://bcvwd.gov/document-category/regular-board-agendas/ 

Inquiries concerning this Public Hearing may be directed to Ren Berioso, in the Human 
Resources Department, (951) 845-9581.  

 

If you challenge any decision of the Board of Directors on this matter in court, you may be 
limited to raising those issues you or someone else raised at the Public Hearing. In 
compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if you need special assistance 
to participate in this meeting, please contact the Administrative Assistant, (951) 845-9581 
at least 48 hours in advance to make your request. 

 

DATED THIS 1st DAY of October, 2025 

 

 

Lynda J. Kerney 

Recording Secretary 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 

 


